

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 12:00 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Mindy

Last Name - Mitchell

Organization Name -

Comment -

Medicaid1.pdf 38K

October 14, 2013

Dear Chairman Hanger and Members of the Medicaid Reform and Innovation Commission:

Thank you for this chance to submit comments on the work of the Medicaid Reform and Innovation Commission (MIRC). I am a resident of Colonial Beach which is a small community without its own hospital and many individuals who are underemployed. There are a large number of elderly and many veterans. Medicaid is very important here.

I have read that if we Virginians expand Medicaid we will see \$2.6 billion in 2015 come back into Virginia where it is needed. This would help our economy and increase employment options for health care workers.

Please take necessary steps to expand Medicaid for Virginians.

Thank you

Mindy Mitchell

Colonial Beach VA